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UCDD, through its umbrella of supportive programs, is offering payment deferment to
all existing loan clients. Staff is also working with the board to approve disaster loans
through the revolving loan fund. The Small Business Development Center at UCDD
has been especially active during the pandemic. During a time of social distancing,
UCDD has begun researching and preparing for virtual site visits to assist communities
in the continued recruitment of industrial clients even in a time of physical separation.

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, communities are pulling
together resources to best meet the needs of their residents. The Area
Agency on Aging and Disability (AAAD) is working with Warren County
restaurants to meet the nutritional needs of older adults and those with
physical disabilities. Those restaurants include Wild Bill's BBQ and
Grill, Warren County Home Delivery, Warren County/McMinnville
Senior Center, and Warren County Helping Hands. 
 
Each day, these facilities prepare meals which are then delivered by
volunteers. Wild Bill's restaurant provides 20 hot, home-delivered
meals per day to seniors including some who are homeless and
temporarily living in a hotel. Warren County Home Delivery and the
McMinnville Senior Center prepare each prepare more than 200 meals
per day. Each week, Warren County Helping Hands delivers cases of
frozen meals to the homes of 20 low-income seniors. All meals are
being provided at no cost to the Warren County residents. 
 
These partnerships, along with volunteer support, help ensure our
communities' most vulnerable population receives the services they
need during this challenging time. 
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UCHRA TO ASSIST 156 PUTNAM CO. FAMILIES WITH TORNADO RELIEF FUNDS
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Approximately one week after first publicly announcing the
Agency had received a $15,000 grant from United Way, UCHRA
announced today it would essentially pause accepting applications
after exceeding funds with the applications received so far. 
 
Administered through the Community Services Department,
UCHRA will be able to provide Walmart gift cards to survivors of
the March 3 tornado. Those gift cards can be used to purchase
food, fuel, cleaning supplies, and other items survivors may need
in the days, weeks, and months ahead. We are thankful for the
generous support from United Way that made this relief effort
possible. 


